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                                            TOWN OF NEWBURGH                   

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    CHADWICK WOODS SUBDIVISION 
PROJECT NO.:   19-02 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 14, BLOCK 1, LOT 51 
 

REVIEW DATE:   14 MAY 2021 
MEETING DATE:   20 MAY 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  TALCOTT ENGINEERING/CHARLES BROWN 
 
 

1. NYSDOT approval of the private road access and single driveway to the State highway is 
required.   
 

2. In response to a previous comment, the applicant has identified a flow and pressure analysis 
for the proposed Lot #4 ,furthest from the Town watermain.  The response identifies that 1 ¼-
inch line has been proposed  to this residence.  This is not a standard size readily available.  
We are suggested 1 ½ -inch might be utilized which is more readily available for any required 
repairs.  The water and sewer department has allowed the use of HDPE pipe on these long 
runs for residential service.  An approval must be received from the Water Department prior to 
installation of the alternative pipe. 
 

3. Additional notes updated for the Town of Newburgh should be added to the water plans.  Copy 
of the current standard water notes have been added, any missing from the plans should be 
added. 
 

4. Reference to booster pump stations Note #11 Sheet 6 of 7 should be removed from the plans. 
 

5. The restrained joint pipe chart must be added the plans.  Current water details identify thrust 
blocks.  Thrust blocks are not permitted for the Town of Newburgh system. 
 

6. Tapping valve and sleeve should be identified for connection to the Town’s watermain for the 
watermain extension.  
 

7. Health Department approval for watermain extension with hydrants is required.  The Planning 
Board may wish to authorize this office to prepare a letter allowing submission to the Health 
Department. 
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8. Sheet 1of 7 does not identify a building envelope on Lot #5.   

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/dns 




















